August Band Patrons Meeting
August 2, 2018
Meeting called to order.
Present:  Kendra Griffin, Michelle Erickson, Kristina Saul, AJ Jennings, Krissy Washburn, Ryan Scholl, Lisa Scholl, Shannon Wolf, Noelle Freshner, Richard Hoffman, Kathy Hoffman, Russ Griffin, Melinda Gartman, Brett Saul, Matt Wolf

Minutes approved as written.

Treasurer’s Report:  See attached.
Checking account balance on attachment is incorrect.  Correct balance is $46,733.50
Scrip end of year report $913.46 into student contributions for the Benevolent Scholarship Fund.

Correspondence: No mail during the summer.

Marching band camp starts on the 13th.
Parent performance and potluck on the 23rd at 5:30 
Reminder that Benevolent scholarship applications are due on the 15th of the month.  If you want to use scholarship money for fees, get your applications in asap.

Old Business:
CRPUD: no update
New Enterprise:  It is underway.  Noelle will meet with Brett this week to finalize the design.  His goal is to have it finished and available for band camp.
Guard Carwash:  Alana will be filling out the fundraiser from tomorrow.  They will use the supplies that we have in the band patron closet.  Date - August 11th from 10-2.
Fred Meyer Rewards:  we don’t have enough participants to be getting anything back from them yet.
Box Tops:  Have over $30 that need to be finalized and sent for the September payout.
Amazon Smile:  Don’t forget to go through the Smile program when shopping on Amazon and have the Band program set up as your non-profit of choice.

After the Wild Waves trip we took the Middle School on the district came back for the first time ever and charged us for the transportation cost.  So we have gone over budget on that trip by about $681.

Executive Board Report:  guard uniforms were discussed.  We had a golf cart donated to us.  The Cooks took it and have gotten it working.  Richard wants the kids to name the golf cart.  Golf cart naming contest will happen during marching band camp.  We need a volunteer coordinator for marching band.  Janae would be willing to consult this year since she has done this job for years.  

New Business:
Holiday Bazaar – We are discussing doing another holiday bazaar this year.  The question is what day.  Michelle Erickson will head this up this year.  It was the consensus that having it the same day as the bazaar at the fairgrounds. 

Popcornopolis fall fundraiser?  We are already doing candle fundraiser and wreaths back to back.  Do we want to add a popcorn fundraiser at the end of November?  The feeling was that we go ahead and plan on it. 

Mod fundraiser:  We would like to plan the next one for the 28th, which is during teacher inservice week.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Marching Season props – we need 12 trees for the show this season. We can get 4  from another school.  Brett will create 8 more.

Drumline will be getting 2 quad stick bags and 4 base drum stick bags.  This will come out of the appropriate budget line item.

AJ will be coordinating another Rummage Sale to finish paying of the new drum major stand.

Next Meeting: September 6th.
